
 

(MORE) 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Jeff Wiggins, State Director 
May 1, 2020 248-255-1052 - wiggins@abcmi.com 
 

ABC Michigan Statement on Governor 
Whitmer’s Order Ending Her Ban on 

Safe Construction Work 
 
 

LANSING, MI- The Associated Builders and Contractors of Michigan state director Jeff 

Wiggins provided the following statement today, after Governor Gretchen Whitmer’s 

announcement that she is ending her statewide lockout keeping hardworking craft trade 

professionals off safe Michigan job sites: 

 

“The Governor’s continued ban on safe construction work has been devastating for 

Michigan’s construction workforce and their families. These craft trade professionals are glad 

she’s ending her lockout and are excited to get back to work – safely – building Michigan’s future.” 

 

Associated Builders and Contractors of Michigan is a statewide association serving 

Michigan's commercial and industrial construction sectors.  Founded on the merit shop philosophy 

to provide equal opportunities to all contractors and all workers, ABC of Michigan works to help 

employer members develop people, win work, and deliver that work safely, ethically and profitably 

for the betterment of the communities in which ABC and its members work. 
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